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From: Hatala, Carlen
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: RE: HPC Plaque Program
Date: Thursday, October 29, 2015 4:41:24 PM


It will be the plaque style that was approved by the HPC, just applied to a light pole and not a
building—if the HPC approves.  Gail has discussed the plaque with one of the vendors, artist Tom
Queoff to discuss which size is suitable.  She has also worked out the text. 
 
Carlen
 


From: Elmer, Linda 
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2015 4:36 PM
To: Hatala, Carlen
Subject: RE: HPC Plaque Program
 
Did you request a copy of the proposed plaque?  How would that work with non-city plaque
conformity?
Bye -
 


From: Hatala, Carlen 
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2015 4:32 PM
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: RE: HPC Plaque Program
 
Hi Linda,
This is the official application form that is on line.
 
Gail is going through the process to clear it with Milwaukee County.  The County Parks dept. worked
with her on the street sign and will do so with this plaque.
 
Carlen
 


From: Elmer, Linda 
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2015 4:28 PM
To: Hatala, Carlen
Subject: RE: HPC Plaque Program
 
Isn’t there some kind of official app they fill out?  How is the plaque going to be put onto public
property? 
 


From: Hatala, Carlen 
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2015 4:27 PM
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: FW: HPC Plaque Program
 
 
 


From: mail@prod.milwaukee.gov [mailto:mail@prod.milwaukee.gov] 
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Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2015 12:39 PM
To: Hatala, Carlen
Subject: HPC Plaque Program
 
ApplicantsName: Gail Fitch
ApplicantsAddress: 1733 N. Cambridge Ave., #109, Milwaukee, WI 53202
ApplicantsEmail: gfitch@tds.net
ApplicantPhoneNumber: 414-278-5848
OwnersName: 


OwnersAddress: Plaque location to be Milw. Co. Park land light pole near
Prospect & Brady


OwnersEmail: 
OwnerPhoneNumber: 


BuildingName: Donna Schlieman (a deceased person) -- 1937 date is her birth
date


ConstructDate: 1937


Explanation: 


This plaque would honor a person, rather than a building. Donna
Schlieman was a noted activist for preserving Milwaukee's
historic architecture. The planned location for the plaque is a
light pole that already carries a \"Donna's Way\" street-name-
style sign at the top of the pole. The historic plaque will explain
who Donna was. Planned wording for the plaque is: Donna Kay
Schlieman (1937-2013) was a nurse in Milwaukee hospitals
who, in retirement, earned respect as a fearless and dedicated
advocate for Milwaukee's parks and historic architecture. The
proposed tagline for this plaque is, \"Historic People\" since she
is one of Milwaukee's historically noteworthy people, rather than
one of its many historic properties, which might be served by
the tagline, \"Historic Properties.\" A supporting photo (of the
proposed plaque as designed by TQ Sculpture, Inc.) can be
mailed separately upon request.
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